

STATE OF MICHIGAN JOCELYN BENSON, SECRETARY OF STATE DEPARTMENT OF STATE

LANSING

--- NOTICE OF REMOTE ATTENDANCE --YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT A MEMBER OF THE MICHIGAN INDEPENDENT CITIZENS REDISTRICTING COMMISSION WILL ATTEND PUBLIC HEARINGS AND MEETINGS REMOTELY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

---- Posted September 13, 2021 ----

Pursuant to the Open Meetings Act (OMA), 1976 PA 267, MCL 15.261, et seq., in particular MCL 15.263 and 15.263a, and the Michigan Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (MICRC) Remote and Hybrid Meeting Policies and Procedures in effect, this notice serves to inform the public of a Commissioner's remote attendance at the aforementioned in person public hearings and meetings. This notice also provides contact information for the Commissioner so that the public may provide input on any business that will come before the MICRC directly to the Commissioner attending remotely. Please note that public comment provided to the MICRC through the public comment portal at michigan-mapping.org or sent to Redistricting@Michigan.gov is distributed to all Commissioners.

On September 9th, 2021, Commissioner Szetela of the MICRC, provided the following communication as notice of her intent to remotely attend in-person meetings and public hearings of the MICRC. Please note her contact information is SzetelaR@michigan.gov.

Dear Secretary Benson,

This email serves as my written notification required under the MICRC Remote and Hybrid Meeting Policies and Procedures. Please be advised that, going forward and pursuant to Section 3(2) of the Open Meetings Act, I will be attending all in-person MICRC public meetings and hearings remotely due to a medical condition.

Rebecca Szetela Commissioner Michigan Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission szetelar@michigan.gov (517) 898-9366